Att. 9n

From: Lucy Flight <lucyfosterflight@gmail.com=

To: "JF@portlandmaine.gov" <JF@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 12/11/2013 2:39 PM

Subject: Munjoy Heights

| am writing in support of Munjoy Heights.

| think Red Fern has a proven record on their development projects.

| like the design, the willingness to provide Portland access to trails. We need more condos in Portland.
Good use of steep property that will be cleaned up!

| support this project whole heartily!

Best,

Lucy Flight

SpringStreet Portland

Lucy Flight

Keller Williams

50 Sewell Street
Portland Me 04103
912-223-1500
from my iPhone
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